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Paris. June 9, 2008 – The FRR (Fonds de réserve pour les retraites) has launched a request 
for proposal (under the French Procurement Code) to acquire a Risk Management Software. 
The goal is to produce absolute and relative risk indicators for the market value of the FRR’s 
portfolio.  
The Risk system must be provided to the FRR trough an ASP-service (Application Service 
provider).  
 
The duration of the contract is 3 years with an option for 2 additional years.  
 
All the documents related to this request for proposal are available on www.achatpublic.com.  

 
 
 
 

** 
Contact: 
Telephone: + 33 1 58 50 99 86 
Web site: www.fondsdereserve.fr 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


